
 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

A huge, warm welcome back to everyone! I hope you have all had a lovely, relaxing 
summer break and that you are all looking forward to the new school year as much as we 

are. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming our new nursery and reception starters and 
seeing all of our amazing children in their new classes! 

Last year brought many successes for St George’s as all of our children made fantastic 
progress in their learning. We think this coming year will be even better! 

With love and kind regards, 

Mrs S xx 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured above left is BLAZE our school mascot. He was named by Clara O’Grady (year 3) 
in our ‘Name the Mascot’ competition 2 years ago. Blaze has now been joined by a friend 
all the way from Ballyshannon in Co. Donegal ~ kindly supplied by Mrs Statham’s friend 

Liam. Thank you Liam.  

Can you think of a good name for our new school dragon? Hand your suggestions to Mrs 
Statham! Thank you.   

 

Don’t forget to follow us and keep up to date! 
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Learning Priorities for this year 

There will be more information about these at the upcoming welcome 
afternoons ~ but this year there will be a huge emphasis on spelling and 
times tables.  

School Uniform SALE 

Our pre-loved uniform stall will be open this Friday 8th September after school in the 
studio @3:00. BIG SALE PRICES!!! We will also be selling new book bags and new PE bags. 

New parents: 

We try and make sure communication is excellent so that you feel as informed as possible. 
We will let you know what is going on using newsletters, social media and e mails. You can 
follow us on TWITTER (our LIVE Twitter feed is available on our website so you don’t need 

a twitter account) and on our school Facebook page. 

This year’s calendar of dates for the whole year is also available on the website under 
DIARY DATES. Paper copies are available from the office if you would like one for your 

fridge! 

Mrs Wright in the office makes sure all parents are e mailed with letters and news. Please 
make sure Mrs Wright has your e mail address so that you can be on our mailing system.  

Masses and Celebrations for the whole term are on the website under INFORMATION FOR 
PARENTS / NEWSLETTERS / RE Autumn 2017 

EVERYONE is welcome to celebrate with us EVERY Thursday at 9:00 in the school hall. 
Tea and coffee served afterwards ~ a great way to meet other parents. 
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THERE ARE STILL SOME NURSERY PLACES AVAILABLE FOR THIS YEAR!! SPREAD THE 
WORD! 

This term we will keep you updated with our new nursery plans and our new extended 
day scheme. We are hoping to open the new 30 hour nursery in January and the school 

club on Monday 6th November 

Our fantastic music lessons will continue this term. There will be some changes to the days 
the music teachers are in ~ but we will let your child know. If you want to learn to play a 
musical instrument please see Mrs S. Instruments available are: PIANO, GUITAR, VIOLIN, 

TRUMPET, SAXA PHONE, FLUTE, CLARINET, TUBA, CELLO AND TROMBONE.  


